Question 10: 11 October 2017
Correction

Yesterday | answered the question of Mr Jeremy Freeman regarding the
diocesan insurance program that was listed at Item 4.10 of the Business
Paper for that day. This answer contained an error.

It was stated in the answer that the Property Trust has obtained an
independent actuarial report in respect to the adequacy of the insurance
program each year since 2007. It has since been ascertained that there
have in fact been 3 such reports obtained since 2007. The last paragraph
of the answer to the question is therefore amended to read:

Periodically, since 2007, the Property Trust has obtained an
independent professional actuarial report about the adequacy of
insurance policies and related cover provided under the Program.
These reports have been provided to the Finance Committee of the
Standing committee.



